
2023-2024 Online Registration

Registration for new and returning students is now open. All families planning to attend North
Middle for the 2023-2024 school year must completely fill out an online registration form. This
must be complete before a student is able to attend school. Students will be withdrawn if the
form is not completed by July 31st.

Who should complete online registration?
● New Students
● Returning Students
● Students that attended the 6th Grade Academy

On-line registration will involve the following:

● entering or updating contact information (must add an emergency contact)
● uploading health forms
● uploading proof of residency (all families must update)
● reviewing a copy of and signing the code of conduct booklet
● reviewing and signing a media release form
● reviewing and signing a Chromebook form
● Paying fines (must have a zero balance)

All the above must be completed online before a family is able to attend the in person
registration event in August.

Families with incomplete registrations and those that have not completed registration will be
removed from the system on August 1st.

Contact Person: Mrs. Randle 314-953-7503 wrandle@hazelwoodschools.org

6th Grade Academy

The first week of August, Rising 6th Graders will have an opportunity to meet teachers, take a
tour, order spiritwear, participate in team-building activities, take an ID picture, get a copy of
their schedule and meet new friends. Students planning to participate in the Academy must
complete the 2023-2024 online registration and complete the form below by July 15th.

2023 NMS 6th Grade Academy
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● Please complete the 2023-2024 on-line registration before reporting to the
Academy. Only those who have completed registration will be able to take ID pictures
and get a copy of their schedules.

Contact Person: Dr. Washington cwashington@hazelwoodschools.org

In-Person Registration Event

Families must first completely fill out the 2023-2024 online registration to attend. Students will
receive a copy of their schedule, take a school ID, sign up for music classes, sign up for Fall
Sports/Clubs/Activities, and take school pictures. Parents will have the opportunity to receive
important information including attendance policy, dress code information, ID policy, to meet
members of our PTSA, sign up for NMS PTSA and much more. This event will be held in three
sessions but parents will only select one date:

● Monday, August 7th: 9am -12pm @ NMS
● Wednesday, August 9th: 3pm-6pm @NMS
● Monday, August 14th: 9am-12pm @NMS

Open House

On August 16th, families that have completed the 2023-2024 online registration and
attended the in person registration by August 14th are invited to visit the campus to meet
teachers, visit classrooms, order Spirit Wear, sign up for Fall Sports, sign up for
Choir/Band/Orchestra, and decorate lockers! Registration will not take place during this event.
Families must have completed registration before attending. Open House will take place:

● North Middle School (enter through the main entrance)
● August 16th
● 3:30pm-5:30pm

First Day of School - Monday, August 21st @7:50am

Please do not send students to school before reading below:

Families must complete the online registration and attend the in-person registration
before sending a child to North Middle School. If you missed or did not attend the in-person
registration please contact the school before sending a child to North Middle. When you contact
the school you will receive confirmation if all necessary paperwork was completed and received.

Monday, August 21st- all students must arrive by 7:50am. Students entering the building after
8:00am must enter with a parent. Students entering after 8:00 am will be marked tardy and
will receive consequences including but not limited to After School Detentions.
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Contact Person: Mrs. Randle 314-953-7503 wrandle@hazelwoodschools.org

Chromebooks

Chromebooks will be issued to all students the week of August 28th. Please inspect the
chromebook within 24 hours. Report any issues to the school within 24 hours of receiving the
device.

Contact Person: Mrs. Craig LCraig@hazelwoodschools.org

Fall Sports

Students must meet the following requirements to participate in all sports (during the season):

● Zero fine balance
● 91% attendance
● No failing grades
● No more than 2 OSS/ISS suspensions
● Must have a full day of attendance on the day of the event to participate in activities,

practice and games

Tackle Football (boys and girls) - Begins August 9th

Parents if you have a 7th or 8th grade son or daughter interested in Tackle Football, please
complete the form below before August 1st.

Tackle Football Interest Form

If you have a 6th grade son or daughter interested please contact Coach Donegan.

Contact Person: Coach Donegan wdonegan@hazelwoodschools.org

Cheerleading

Cheer clinics will be held July 25th and July 27th from 5:00-6:30 both days. During clinics we
will learn basic techniques and try out cheer.

Tryouts for the 2023-2024 cheer squad will be held Tuesday, August 1st at 4:30 pm. Students
will be able to leave once they are done with trying out.

Contact Person: Coach Lewis klewis2@hazelwoodschools.org
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Girls Softball - Begins August 28th
Contact Person: Coach Noel snoel@hazelwoodschools.org

Girls Volleyball - Begins August 28th

Contact Persons: Coach Laskowski jlaskwsk@hazelwoodschools.org
Coach Berger mberger@hazelwoodschools.org

Boys Soccer - TBA

Parent Meeting (please select one session)

● Monday, July 24th (virtual) @ 9:45am
○ Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/95696625401
● Monday, August 7th (Virtual @ 2pm (Link will be sent in August)
● Thursday, August 10th (virtual) @ 5pm (Link will be sent in August)

Dress Code

Uniforms are optional at North Middle for the 2023-2034 school year; however, there is still a
district dress code requirement.
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Must wear shoes and appropriately fitted clothing that cover undergarments from the neckline to the
knee.

What NOT to wear:

(Not covered in the visual)

● NO PJ’s or Blankets
● NO Hats or Head Coverings or Hoods
● NO offensive or Inappropriate wear
● NO yoga pants, tights, or spandex shorts/pants
● ALL rips or tears must be covered with no skin visible
● For safety reasons, flip flops, slide on shoes and shoes with rollers are not permitted at

school.

(Covered in visual)

● NO Sleeveless Tops
● NO see-through wear
● NO sagging or visible undergarments

School ID MUST be worn at all times




